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Ending the
semester in
gratitude: Tips

from Filiberto
Avila

5 tips to be successful at WT (from
Yadhira Avalos, CAMP Alumni '22):

1. There's time for everything.

2.Self-care is important, as well as

mental health.

3.Don't beat yourself for the little

things; ask for help.

4.Don't be afraid to put yourself

first.

5.Have a good support system.
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Now that your first semester at West Texas A&M
University is coming to an end, | highly
encourage you all to reflect on all the great
growth you all have made: academically,
professionally, and personally. But as you're
doing this, also think of those that have helped
get there: family members, friends,

you
etc. Please think about

academic mentors,
writing a "Thank you" note or email to your

professors to show your appreciation for their
work this semester.



Important dates:

For more University events, click here.
*=Attendance required.

Dec. 1 - 2022FA: Last Class Day

Dec. 1 - 2022FA: Payment due for payment plan by 4PM;
Final payment for both plans

Dec. 1 - 2022 CAMP Christmas party from 6:00-8:00 PM
at the CAMP Suite*

Dec. 2 - 2022FA volunteer service hours must be turned
in. A total of 10 hours with proper documentation should
e turned in before 5:00 PM*

Dec. 2 - Dead Day

Dec. 3 - 2022FA: Final Exams

DEc. 6 - 2023JAN: Full Payment Due by 4PM if Registered
on or Before December 4

Dec. 6 - 2023SP: Payment Due by 4PM if Registered on
or Before January 1 (Full or 25% plus payment plan
agreement)

Dec. 9 - 2022FA: Dining Hall Closes 1PM

Dec. 9 - 2022FA: Residence Halls Close 5PM

Dec. 12 - 2023JAN: Winter Intersession First Class Day



“The AMET conference was nothing like
| expected. The speakers' stories were
inspirational and unforgettable. They A amazing. The various
definitely taught me, as well as other o oy U= workshops helped me
CAMP Scholars, 'que si se puede’ no == : - & ) Lnderstand how big this
matter what the circumstances are."

“My experience at the
AMET conference was

program is and how
important it was to those
who were a part of it."”
-Bryan Hernandez

-Ana Ruiz 3

"If you earn it, you deserve it."
-ROje/IO V/ramontez AMET 2022

"The AMET Conference
“The AMET Conference was a great

way to network with ex CAMP
Alumni who each had their own
unique story. Through their stories,
they taught me that we are
sometimes our own obstacles and
it lies within us to accomplish our
goals."”

-Yudith Aranda

was an eye opening
experience realizing the

advantage | had as an
Agriculture worker and

the opportunities it
opened for me in college."
-Juan Castaneda :



Congratulations to our
Chemistry Tutor, Aurora
Garcia-Comer, for
graduating from WT!
Your CAMP Family
wishes you well in all
your future endeavors.

Congratulations to
Jauslien Davila for
officially been accepted
for her internship! We
hope you enjoy
Milwaukee, Wisconsin.

Congratulations to all of
you, CAMP scholars, for
completing your first
semester at WT! We are
so proud of how much
you all have grown and
look forward to the
Spring semester.

CAMP Shout-outs; Celebrating you!

"We cannot seek achievement for
ourselves and forget about progress
and prosperity for our community."

-Cesar Chavez
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VOLUNTEER SERVICE
LEARNING

COLLEGE ASSISTANCE

Lucila’s Recruiting Location:

e Dec. 3 - Upward Bound Academic
Saturday

e Dec. 6 - Region 17 migrant students
campus visit

e Dec. 7 - Spearman High School
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CAMP

Connect with us! Birthdates:

Website:

wtamu.edu/camp e Dec. 03 -

Instagram: Alejandro
wtamucam .

@ . P Santillan

Facebook:

CAMP at West

Texas A&M e Dec. 10 -

Raul
Cadena

Fabi says...

* | am genuinely proud of your growth from day 1
up until now. It has been a transitional journey
for you all. I wish you the best of luck on your Fall
2022 finals! Finish strong--you all have a strong
support group from your CAMP Family!




